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Voting by mail is the Pacific Northwest way. It's accessible, fair, and allows 

hardworking people to vote easily.  

 

I was raised in North Carolina, and my mother and grandmother had to take off work 

to stand in line for hours to vote. We don't need to impose that hardship on our 

working families.  

 

Mail in voting allows our family to sit down at the dinner table, explain to our kids 

what's being voted on, and give them a clear view into the civic process. It means we 

don't need to drag two kids and a baby to wait in line surrounded by people yelling 

and waving signs. Having grown up with that process, I don't know why anyone 

would try and switch to that antiquated system of voting. Please, please, vote against 

in person voting. We have a lovely, efficient, accessible system already with voting by 

mail. 


